WALSH

ENGINEERING ASSOCIATES, INC.

January 21, 2015

Dear Neighbor,

On behalf of Portland Hotels, Inc., I invite you to a neighborhood meeting to discuss their plans
for the construction of a new hotel located at 1210 Brighton Avenue, Portland, Maine 04102.

Meeting Location: Travel Lodge Main Office, 1210 Brighton Avenue, Portland, Maine 04102
Meeting Date: Wednesday, February 4, 2015
Meeting Time: 5 pm

Under Section 14-32(C ) and 14-524(a)d The City Code of Ordinances, an applicant for Level III
development, subdivision of over five lots/units, or zone change is required to hold a
neighborhood meeting within 30 days of submitting a preliminary application or 21 days of
submitting a final site plan application, if a preliminary plan was not submitted. The
neighborhood meeting must be held at least seven days prior to the Planning Board public
hearing on the proposal. Should you wish to offer additional comments on this proposed
development, you may contact the Planning Division at 874-8721 or send written
correspondence to the Planning and Urban Development Department, Planning Division, 4
floor, 389 Congress Street, Portland, ME 04101 or by email to: bab@portland maine.gov.

If you have any questions, please call William Walsh at Walsh Engineering Associates, Inc. at
207-553-9898 or bill@walsh-eng.com.

Sincerely,

Mln. JH 1

William R. Walsh/ III, PE
Walsh Engineering Associates, Inc.
(Agent for Portland Hotels, Inc.)

cc: Kamlesh Patel, Portland Hotels, Inc.

One Karen Drive, Suite 2A | Westbrook, Maine 04092

phone 207.553.9898 | www.walsh-eng.com




